
April 28, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives 

2413 Rayburn House Office Building  1026 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

I am requesting funding for the Bloomfield Lead Service Line Replacement program in fiscal 

year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Township of Bloomfield, located at 1 

Municipal Plaza, Bloomfield, NJ 07003.  

The funding would be used for the replacement of lead service lines and customer water meters 

to improve water quality and promote public health and safety in the community. This project 

will replace 30 lines along Main Terrace, an area home to traditionally underserved populations 

who may not have the financial means to upgrade their water system.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

S 
Mikie Sherrill 

Member of Congress  
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